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Good afternoon, Performance Reporting bulletin members.

Welcome to this week’s update. 

Have a coworker who needs to sign up? Bulletin subscriptions can
be managed on TEA’s website at
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/TXTEA/subscriber/new.

 

What’s New in Performance Reporting

A–F Development

Next week the Accountability Policy Advisory Committee (APAC)
will meet to review recommendations
from the Accountability Technical
Advisory Committee (ATAC) and make its final recommendations on
the A–F accountability
system.

While the A–F accountability system is still being developed,
you may view current modeling methodology
and the materials discussed among
committee members and TEA staff on the 2018
Accountability
Development webpage.

Do you have feedback related to the development of the A–F
accountability system? We have an email
account set up just for that. Send
feedback related to development of the new accountability system to
feedbackAF@tea.texas.gov.

 

Assessment Scoring and Reporting
Update

December 2017 STAAR EOC final statewide reports are now
available here.

For questions or help with accessing and interpreting STAAR
results, districts and parents can
email assessment.reporting@tea.texas.gov
or call (512) 463-9704.

 

This Week’s FAQ

Will the Student Achievement domain use the most recent SAT/ACT
score instead of the best score to
determine CCMR status? If a graduate took
the SAT once in their sophomore year, would that score be
captured for
accountability in 2018?
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For SAT/ACT results, the agency is provided with the most recent
examination and only one record is
received per student. Therefore, the
results used for accountability are based on the most recent
SAT/ACT outcome,
not the best. If a student took the SAT as a sophomore and did not test
again, TEA
would receive that result and use it for accountability
calculations.

The agency is working with the College Board and ACT to obtain
multiple years of results. When that data
is available, the agency will have
the ability to use the best SAT/ACT result for future accountability years.

 

Performance Reporting Calendar

Late winter—Commissioner’s final decisions for 2018
accountability released

March 26—AEA Registration opens (TEASE)

April 6—AEA Registration closes

 

Contact Information
Texas Education Agency
Office of Academics
Penny Schwinn, Chief Deputy Commissioner
Performance Reporting–Jamie Crowe, Executive Director
(512) 463-9704 
performance.reporting@tea.texas.gov
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